
 

Play Cubby Lunchtime Rules 🎉​
Let's make lunchtime fun, fair, and full of smiles! 

1.​Line Up with Kindness​
Line up in an orderly manner outside the Play Cubby and wait patiently. A 
leader will ask what equipment you'd like to borrow—so be ready with 
your choice! 

2.​Play Where You’re Meant to Play​
All equipment must be used in the designated play areas. This keeps 
things safe and fun for everyone. 

3.​Be a Responsible Borrower​
When you’re finished playing, return the equipment directly to a Play 
Cubby Leader so they can pack it away properly. Let's look after our gear! 

4.​Listen for the Whistle​
A whistle will be blown 10 minutes before the end of lunchtime. That’s 
your friendly reminder to bring everything back to the Play Cubby and 
hand it to a leader. 

5.​Play Cubby is a Lunchtime Treat​
Play Cubby will be open lunchtimes only this term—so make the most of 
it! 

6.​Need Help? Just Ask!​
If you need help playing fairly or solving a problem, speak to a Play Cubby 
Leader. We’re here to help everyone have a great time. 

 

🌟 Remember: Play fair, take turns, and have fun! Let's make the Play Cubby a 
place where everyone feels welcome and included. 🌈 

 


